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Tuesday 3rd October 2017 

Dear Parents, 
 
STOP PRESS! Fantastic fund raising 
for Dreamflight by Jacob and Noah 
 
Thank you for supporting last week’s 
cake sale so magnificently – this 
raised £135.50. Noah and Jacob then 
ran 5km at the ‘Brighton Color Run’ 
on Saturday to bring the total up to a 
very impressive £295.50! The boys 
(and their mums) have really done us 
proud. Well done all! 
 
FOTS AGM 8pm Wednesday 4th October, The White Hart, Henfield 

Please join us for our AGM this week, all welcome. What will we do…?  
 Review 2016/17, successes & opportunities – we would love your feedback & 

suggestions 
 Treasurers Report – see what we raised and the initiatives we funded 
 Projects to support in 2017/18 – help decide how we allocated funds for next year 

 
We will also elect a new Committee. You don’t need to have been a FOT before to take a 
Committee role (I became Vice Chair at my first FOTS meeting 3 years ago!) We all support 
each other, sharing our networks, contacts and learning. We need new faces with new 
ideas! Roles can also be split so you can share it with a friend. We’ve also decided to share 
the event leadership across the Committee this year so each role will have a different event 
to focus on. If you would like to know more or can’t come to the AGM but would like to 
make some suggestions please e-mail me at FOTS@email.com 
 
See you Wednesday! 
Catherine (FOTS Chair) 

mailto:FOTS@email.com


West Sussex County Council 

Buttercups Staffing 
The children have made a fantastic start in Buttercups and our staff have worked 
wonderfully to help our new pupils settle in with confidence. We will now restructure 
things slightly. Miss Katie White will lead teaching on Thursdays from now on; Mrs 
Vaughan will be out of class to focus more on her SENDCo role, leading the provision 
for children across the school to ensure the best possible inclusion. Miss White has 
returned to teaching in England after some excellent experience teaching abroad so 
she has quickly established herself with the class. This will be a great use of our skilful 
team; Mrs Cotton and Miss White will continue to work together on the other days 
with great support from Mrs Martin and Mrs Borrer.    
 
Diary dates 

Wednesday 4th October 8pm FOTS AGM at White Hart, Henfield 

Monday 9th October Archery day for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Thursday 12th October 9am Harvest Assembly in Church – everybody welcome 
Followed by Year 5/6 Residential meeting in the hall 

Friday 13th October FOTS Welly Walk 

Wednesday 18th October 11am ‘6 weeks in’ meeting for EYFS parents 

Monday 23rd October Half-term week 

Monday 30th October School closed for INSET  

Tuesday 31st October Pupils return to school for 2nd half of Autumn Term 

Thursday 2nd November FOTS Fireworks 

Wednesday 8th November Parent consultations 5.30pm - 7.30pm 

Thursday 9th November Parent consultations 2pm-5pm 

Friday 1st December Non-uniform day followed by FOTS Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 13th December  2pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: afternoon performance 
to parents 

Thursday  14th December  2:30pm Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Thursday  14th December  6pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: evening performance to 
parents 

Monday 18th December 1pm Christmas Parties at school 

Tuesday 19th December 9am Christmas Service in Church – everybody welcome 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term for pupils 

Wednesday 20th December School closed for INSET 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


